
 

13 June 2019  
 
NZX Market Announcement 
 
Aorere share purchase plan closes today 

The Board of Aorere Resources wishes to thank those shareholders who have already subscribed for 

shares under our share purchase plan offer and also give a reminder to those who have not yet done so 

that the issue closes today. 

To allow for postal delays, late subscriptions will be accepted until 5pm on Wednesday 19 June. However, 

shareholders are recommended to email rather than post in application forms.   

The minimum amount that can be subscribed is $800, with one million shares costing $800, two million 

$1,600 and so on. Applications for more than 2 million shares will be accepted but may be subject to 

scaling.   

The issue price of $0.0008 per share under the share purchase plan is a discount of 20% to recent on-

market trades of $0.001.    

Please email or call me if you have mislaid your offer documents and need another set. 

Chris Castle 

Managing Director 

Aorere Resources Limited 
chris@widespread.co.nz 
Cell: +64 21 558 185 
www.aorereresources.co.nz  
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